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	Dear …..
Thank you for your email, which was forwarded to this office. 

Email response as forwarded previously:

Dear Mr ……,

Thank you for your Internet communication received 22/12/06 concerning

the apparent charging of compound interest on your loan account number

……….. Your concern has been referred to this department to respond.

Both my colleague, Bobbi and I have been attempting to speak to you to

clarify your concern. I heard today that you are unwell and wish you a

speedy recovery.  In the meantime in an attempt to address your concern

I have manually recalculated the interest for November charged to your

loan account on the 1st December 2006. I did this in the belief that it

was most likely this recent charge which has caused your concern. My

calculation follows.

01/11/06 $199,650 @ 7.31% x 12 = $479.82

13/11/06 $198,945 @ 7.56% x 02 = $  82.41

15/11/06 $198,645 @ 7.56% x 02 = $  82.29

17/11/06 $198,145 @ 7.56% x 10 = $410.40

27/11/06 $197,439 @ 7.56% x 04 = $163.58

Total                                       
  $1,218.50 charged

1/12/06

This calculation proves that the amount charged is correct and I have

closed this case in the belief that I have addressed your concern.

However should this not be the case please feel free to contact me once

you have recovered your health and I will be pleased to investigate the

matter further.

Thank you for this opportunity to address your concerns and to ensure

that the Bank is better able to respond and assist our customers.

Regards

Mario Brex

Customer Relations Officer

Level 19

150 George Street, Parramatta NSW 2150

Tel: 02 9841 7168

Fax: 1800 028 542



	


